
 

Notification – Proposed electrical work from 

Claremont Meadows to Orchard Hills 
11 March 2021 

Sydney Metro is Australia’s biggest public transport project. 

RE: Proposed kiosk substation at 70-74 Kent Road, Orchard Hills (Lot 43 DP 29388) 

Sydney Metro – Western Sydney Airport is the new metro railway line which will service Greater Western Sydney   

and the new Western Sydney International (Nancy-Bird Walton) Airport.  

The railway will service the new airport and airport business park, the Western Sydney Aerotropolis, Luddenham, 

Orchard Hills and St Marys – here customers can connect to the existing Sydney Trains suburban T1 Western 

Line. The NSW and Australian governments have a shared objective of having Sydney Metro - Western Sydney 

Airport operational when the airport opens for passenger services.  

 

Proposed electrical work from Claremont Meadows to Orchard Hills 

Sydney Metro is proposing to extend the existing Endeavour Energy electricity network from the Claremont 

Meadows Zone Substation to 70–74 Kent Road, Orchard Hills, to assist with the development of the Sydney Metro 

– Western Sydney Airport project.  

The project is required to notify adjoining landholders under the Electricity Supply Act 1995 and the State 

Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007. 

Sydney Metro has appointed Ultegra to design a kiosk substation at Orchard Hills. The power supply for the kiosk 

would be brought in from the existing substation at Claremont Meadows. 

Work would involve:  

 Establishing two high voltage (HV) switching stations at 70-74 Kent Road, Orchard Hills  

 Establishing easements and rights of access to the switching stations 

 Excavating, trenching and installing an underground cable at some locations between the two switching 
stations, to supply 11kV of electricity. 
 

Work would be carried out at: 

 Sunflower Drive, Gipps Street and Caddens Road, Claremont Meadows 

 Kent Road, Orchard Hills 

 M4 Western Motorway
 

Please see map overleaf for the location of the work. 

Construction work and timing 

The proposed work will be assessed under Part 5 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 and 

every effort will be made to minimise disruption to the community.  

Subject to approval installation is scheduled for 2022. We will provide further updates to residents and the 

community as the project progresses.  

We are seeking your feedback 



 
 

 

 

1800 717 703 Community information line open 24 hours 

sydneymetrowsa@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Sydney Metro – Western Sydney Airport, PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 

If you need an interpreter, contact TIS National on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 717 703 

 

We welcome your feedback on the proposed kiosk substation by Tuesday 13 April 2021. Please send all 

comments to sydneymetrowsa@transport.nsw.gov.au or Sydney Metro – Western Sydney Airport, PO Box K659, 

Haymarket NSW 1240. 

Your feedback is important to us and all comments will be carefully considered before a final decision is made.  

If you are not the owner of the property you reside in, we request that you also provide a copy of this notice to your 

land lord or the property owner.  

 

Thank you for your assistance with this important work. 
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